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From: Harish Padh [mailto:hpadh@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, May 24, 2014 12:15 PM 
To: eatomd@troikaapharma.com 
Subject: Re: Message 
  
 

Dear Ketanbhai, 
  
Thank you for the invitation extended to me for the PharmInnova Award 
Ceremony. It would have been a pleasure to attend the ceremony and an 
opportunity to learn from Dr. Kalam. However, due to prior commitments I am 
unable to attend the function. 
  
I appreciate the Rajnibhai V. Patel Trust to have undertaken a noble initiative in 
promoting research at the Pharmacy College. This would go a long way in 
encouraging the students and their guides to undertake meaningful research 
which is much needed by the Country.  
  
I wish a successful future to all the winning students and thank their guides for 
having brought out the best in their students. 
  
With regards, 
  
   
Prof. Harish Padh 
Vice Chancellor 
 Sardar Patel University 
Vallabh Vidyanagar 
 


